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Mr. Don , E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don an d Evelyn: 

VERNON, ARIZONA 85940 Telephone 537-4974, Area Code 602 

July 6, 1968 

Thank you for the beautiful kodachrome of Spotter. He is 
very deaf and sees only with one eye. This means that I 
must watch him closely when he is out in the street. He 
navigates fairly well and only bumps into out-of-place objects. 
He is very happy and playful and this makes life worthwhile. 

I am very sorry you could not visit us this year as we missed 
that pleasure--but at least I had a good visit with you in 
Santa Fe. 

I have noted Barde's new book. I will try to purchase it 
although my funds (personal) are nil. I do hope he comes to 
Tucson. 

Our students seem to be good. Time will tell . Fred, Mark, 
Chris White, Spot and I send our warmest love and best 
wishes. And thanks again for the kodachrome. 

As ever, your friend, 

p ..... Q. 
Paul S. ¥artin 
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